Congratulation Message

| have the honor to extend our warm congratulations on the
convening of the 2" General Members' Conference of China
Council for International Investment Promotion (CCIIP) on 9
February 2018 in Beijing.

Since its founding in 2006, CCIIP has played an important
role in inward and outward investment promotion, which has
contributed to economic and social development in China and
abroad through win-win cooperation.

We are confident that CCIIP will continue its successful and
important role in promoting investment under its new leadership to
be elected by its 2" General Members’ Conference. We look
forward to further strengthening our fruitful partnership with CCIIP

in promoting investment for sustainable development.
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